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SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Andrew Hartcher

Dear Ms McNally
Notice of Exhibition: Barangaroo Ferry Hub / Barangaroo Ferry Terminal (SSI 6727)

The following submission is in reference to the State Significant Infrastructure (SSI)
application and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) submitted by Transport for NSW for
the construction and operation of three wharves at Barangaroo.

In accordance with the Barangaroo Delivery Authority Act 2009, it is the responsibility of the
Authority to create in Barangaroo an opportunity for design excellence outcomes in
architecture and public domain design.

The Authority supports the introduction of ferry services at Barangaroo. In doing so the
Authority is obligated to ensure the integration and coordination of the Ferry Hub with the
design and treatment of the landside Waterfront Promenade area.

The EIS includes a number of landside matters that are yet to be resolved and which will
require ongoing consultation with, and approval from the BDA before they are finalized as
they impact the proposed public domain on Barangaroo. These include (but are not limited
to):

e Design of all elements that interface with the promenade such as handrails, finishes

and any adjustments to the proposed Stage1A Public Domain.

e Design and location of wayfinding signage;

e Design and location of ticket machines;

e Service access arrangements;

e Special event management, including pedestrian circulation and queue management;

e Interface with heat rejection system;

e Location and design of bicycle racks;

e Emergency access and congregation points;

e Location and extent of temporary construction compound;
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The Authority recommends that a condition of consent be imposed requiring Transport for
NSW to consult with, and obtain approval from the Barangaroo Delivery Authority, for all
items which impact on any landside elements as a result of the development of the Ferry Hub.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice in relation to the development proposal.
Should you wish to discuss any of the matters raised above, please contact Colin Sargent on

(02) 9255 1704 or Colin.Sargent@barangaroo.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

L@M

Tony Gulliver
Development Director, Barangaroo South
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